
Laurens County Adult Education 

30-day Absence Policy 

 

At the end of every month, the LACES Coordinator runs a search to find the 

number of days since a student has last attended. 

 

If the search pulls up your name, and it has been 30 or more days since you last 

attended, the LACES Coordinator will mark you as “Left” the program. 

 

Once she marks you as “Left,” you have lost your spot in the GED® program and 

also in the child care program, if your child is enrolled in the program at the 

Church Street site. 

 

If you have been marked as “Left” and you choose to return, please call the site 

where you last attended to see if there is room in the class for you. If so, you can 

come back to class. If not, the intake staff member will add your name to the 

waiting list to be called once there is room again. 


